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Thank you for your willingness to serve as a Table Host for our 8th anniversary Gala 
Dinner! The Gala will be held on Thursday, March 27, 2025. There will be a table host 
reception on February 6,2025 at 2:00PM and 5:00PM – we will serve refreshments at 
our reception. We will have this year’s table host reception at the Arbor Clubhouse – 
turn right off Murphy Highway onto Arbor Acres Farm Road. Then turn left at the 
community entrance through the gate (the code is 50039), then turn right onto Club 
Court.  
 
We will offer both a 12pm and 6pm opportunity to host at the Gala. At the table host 
reception, you will receive your invitations as well as instructions about your 
responsibilities for the night of the Gala. Please reach out to the staff via phone at 706-
745-0051 or email csm@gmpcmedical.org.  
 
The role of the table host is crucial to this event’s success. The job of the table host is to 
invite pro-life guests to their table.  There will be a luncheon at 12PM on March 27th and 
dinner seating at 6PM on March 27th.  You are welcome to host at both seatings.   
 
John Elefante and his daughter Sami, our speakers, will be sharing at both events. Our 
tables seat eight people each. If you have more than eight at your table, we will seat 
any additional guests at an adjacent table. As you invite people, please be sure that 
your guests understand that this is a fundraiser and there is no cost for the meal served. 
The mission of this event is to raise significant funding for GMPC as this is our only 
fundraiser for the year.  
 
When inviting your married friends, please emphasize the importance of both wife and 
husband attending. The reason?  Most often, couples make financial decisions together.  
Because of the importance of this event, we want couples to have a chance to capture 
the ministry’s vision and its overall impact on our community. 
 
Your guests do not need to be wealthy people, just willing people. 
 
At the event, we will ask guests to make two financial investments in the work—both a 
one-time investment toward our current goals, and an ongoing, monthly investment as 
we look to a bright future ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Madison Anderson, RN Executive Director  
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